
Parent Link 2021-2022 

8/13/2021 

Hello Lake Forest Parents, this is your principal, Sharon Boyd Welcoming you all back for the 2021-2022 

school year. 

At this time, masks are required by everyone on campus. Please make sure your child has a mask daily 

when attending school. 

We want to invite parents and students to come to our annual Meet & Greet on Tuesday, from 1:00-

3:00pm when you and your child can meet this years teacher and see where the classroom is located.  

As students return to school on Wednesday August 18, they will be expected to be in uniform as we are 

a Unified Dress School.  Uniform requirements and other information can be found on our school’s 

website at www.lakeforest.browardschools.com. 

I will be sending parents links out regularly. It is extremely important that we have an accurate email 

address to make sure you receive information throughout the school year. Contact the office if you need 

to update your email address. 

 I look forward to a FANTASTIC school year, thank you and have a great weekend! 

http://www.lakeforest.browardschools.com/

